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Off-Site Activity Form
Grade 3-9 (Skiing and Snowboarding)

November 26th, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardian:

Stony Plain Central School is pleased to offer students in Grade 3-9 the opportunity to participate in an
extracurricular ski and snowboard club comprised of five after school sessions at Rabbit Hill. The dates include:
Monday’s - January 17th and 24th, February 7th and 28th, and March 7th. On the attached sheets you will find
important information about the Snow Club. If you require additional information please contact Mr. Walline at the
school by email at brendan.walline@psd.ca. Students will travel to the hill on a supervised bus leaving the school
at 3:20pm and return at approximately 9:00pm. Please make sure someone is at the school on time to pick up
your child. A message will be sent out via Remind when we have left the hill. We are looking for a parent
volunteer with a truck or trailer to transport ski/snow equipment for us to and from the hill. Please contact Mr.
Walline if you are available.

In order for your child to participate in this activity, your permission is required. If you wish to consent to your
child’s participation, please complete the form below and return it along with the fees to the school office no
later than Friday, December 17th, 2021. Spots are available to the first 45 students who hand in their forms
and payment to the office. Your child will not be allowed to participate without your consent.

_____________________ ____________________
Brendan Walline, Coordinator         Tanya Neuman, Principal

Please complete both sides of this sheet and sign up for REMIND (instructions attached) and then return along
with your paid fees (Cheques payable to Parkland School Division) no later than Friday, December 17th, 2021.

My signature below confirms that:
▪ I have been apprised of, understand and accept the inherent risks associated with my child participating

in skiing and snowboarding activities;
▪ I understand that Stony Plain Central School will make every effort to reschedule any missed dates due to

weather conditions; however refunds will only be issued for medical reasons. (The bussing fee is
unfortunately non-refundable);

▪ I give permission for my child ________________________________ to travel by bus to participate in the
Ski and Snowboard Club offered through Stony Plain Central School.

Parent’s Signature: ________________________ Date: ______________________

Emergency Contact Information

First Contact ________________________ Phone: _______________________

Second Contact _________________________  Phone: _______________________

Alberta Health Care # ____________________

Health concerns we should know about (eg. Allergies) _______________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________
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Stony Plain Central School Phone 780-963-2203
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spc@psd.ca
2021-22 Ski and Snowboard Club - General Information Sheet

Important Dates:

Stony Plain Central School Ski and Snowboard Club will be open to students in grades 3-9. We will be making
five trips to Rabbit Hill. The dates include: Wednesday’s - January 17th and 24th, February 7th and 28th, and
March 7th. Registered students will travel by supervised bus, leaving the school at 3:20pm and returning to the
school parking lot at approximately 9:00pm.  Students will be assigned a seat on the bus and each student is
required to wear a mask at all times while travelling on the bus.

Restrictions Exemption Program:

Rabbit Hill is participating in the Restrictions Exemption Program. Students who are 12+ years of age will be
required to show proof of vaccination or a negative covid test (within 72 hours)  when arriving at Rabbit
Hill.

Lessons and Equipment:

At the hill students will participate in a mandatory one-hour ski or snowboard lesson with qualified instructors.
They will then have free ski or snowboard time for approximately two and a half hours. Students will be instructed
at the time of their lesson which areas of the hill they are restricted from going during free time.

Students have the opportunity to rent equipment at the hill or bring their own. Students’ bringing equipment
need to have their equipment at the school on the day of ski-club. We can store equipment during the day of ski
club but it must go home with the students at the end of the night. It will then be transported to the hill in a
volunteer’s vehicle. Students’ with a Rabbit Hill Season Pass can join without paying the Lift Ticket price.

Supper:

Students have time to break for supper during their free time. Students may bring a bagged supper or they
can buy food from the hill (an average supper costs ~$10). Please note that each student will be in charge of
their money during the evening.

Helmets:

Each student must wear an approved skiing or snowboarding helmet. Ongoing and continued participation will be
dependent on a student following all school rules and expectations as well as the rules and expectations at Rabbit
Hill.

Parents Welcome:

Parents are welcome to join us at the hill. Parents must travel to and from the hill on their own and will have to
purchase their own lift tickets if they plan to ski or snowboard! The school is looking for someone with a truck or
trailer to volunteer and transport our equipment to and from the school. Our volunteer will be given a
complementary lift ticket and rental each night.  Please email me at brendan.walline@psd.ca if you are available.

Remind App – Communication:

We will be using Remind.com to communicate with parents about any changes or updates. Please sign
up using the attached instructions by December 17th, 2021.
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Snow Club Registration Form

Fee Schedule (please calculate your cost based on your child’s needs, indicating whether they will be
skiing OR snowboarding and what equipment they will need. Please note: All students MUST wear an
approved ski/snowboard approved helmet at all times they are on the hill)

Student’s Name: ______________________________________

Homeroom Teacher Name:_________________________ Grade:_________

Ski: _________ OR Snowboard: _________ (please check one)

My child has a Rabbit Hill Season’s Pass: for lift? ________   OR for lift and rental? _______

Bus (Non-refundable) $40.00 __$40.00__

Lift ticket & lesson $24.00 x 5 = $120.00 __________
(do not pay if you have
a Rabbit Hill Season Pass)

Ski Rental $19.00 x 5 = $95.00 __________
(Helmet Included)

OR OR

Snowboard Rental $19.00 x 5 = $95.00 __________
(Helmet Included)

Total cost for your child: TOTAL= __________

Cheques payable to Parkland School Division or via the online portal.
http://www.psd70.ab.ca/Fees.php

Fees are due no later than Friday, December 17th, 2021. We are able to accept the first 45
registration packages handed into the office so get them in ASAP. Spots will be a first come
first serve basis.

**If we have to cancel because of weather or road conditions, we will attempt to re-book. Refunds will
only be issued for medical reasons, unfortunately the bussing fee is non-refundable.
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